
NEW PROCEDURES FOR THE CONTROL OF IMPORTATION AND
PRODUCTION OF REFRIGERATION AND AIR CONDITIONING EQUIPMENT

In line with the obligations under the Montreal Protocol, the Government has agreed
to control the importation, production and installation of refrigerators and air
conditioners using HCFCs. The regulation to manage the refrigerants is the
Environmental Quality (Refrigerant Management) Regulations 2020, HCFCs are
listed in the Second Schedule as control substances that are harmful to the
environment. The regulation also states a ban on the manufacture or installation of
any HCFC-based air conditioning equipment for use in Malaysia. This new
procedures will come into force on 1 December 2022.

DOE Approval Letter

DOE Approval Letter is pre-requisite before any manufacturer/importer of
refrigeration and air-conditioning product applies for a Certificate of Approval (COA)
or Release Letter (RL) from the Energy of Commission.



Products Category and Subcategory That Require DOE Approval Letter



How to apply Approval Letter from Department of Environment (DOE):-

For more information about the Frequent Asked Questions (FAQ) regarding

the new procedure, please visit https://www.doe.gov.my or

https://newepermit2.dagangnet.com.my

For further queries regarding the DOE approval letter application procedure,

please contact Pn. Rina Arnida Ahmad (rina@doe.gov.my); 03-8870 2314 or

Pn. Nurhusna Najwa Hussin (najwa@doe.gov.my); 03-8870 2344.
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